Road Closure: Moore Street to Close Thursday, july 14

News Release Date
07-13-2022

Moore Street to Close Thursday Morning

The Utilities Department will be closing the 100 Block of Moore Street Thursday, July 14, 2022
from approximately 7 a.m. - 12 p.m. to install a new service lateral.

Sign up to receive road closure alerts via text, email and phone at Beaufort Emergency Alerts
Signup.


https://www.beaufortnc.org/publicutilities/page/road-closure-moore-street-close-thursday-july-14
https://embeds.regroupcloud.com/orgs/beaufortnc/channels/emergency-alerts/signup_embed
https://embeds.regroupcloud.com/orgs/beaufortnc/channels/emergency-alerts/signup_embed

